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Primary Centre

Proud to 'Do Your Best'

Our photos below, including this week's assembly and sign of the week to ‘Do
Your Best’, show our pupils working hard and doing their best. A huge 'well done’
to the pupils for all their achievements this half term.

Harvest Festival

Thank you for all your contributions,
enhancing pupils’ learning about harvest
festival. Pupils engaged in a range of
activities, including harvesting our Sensory
Garden, taking away last season’s plants
w and putting in seeds and bulbs for our next
k¥ crop. Children were inquisitive investigators,
asking many questions about the shallots and
garlic, and are looking forward to making
garlic bread.




Comet class packed up the food, responsibly taking it o the Food Bank last
Friday. Due to Covid, it was different this year, so pupils took the bags on to
The grass bank wher'e the staff then spoke to them about how grateful people

~ would be to receive all of our Harvest Festival

| contributions. George and Jamie then proudly stood
A up in assembly on Monday to tell everyone about
how they had delivered the heavy bags of goodies
to the Food Bank.

Famlly Gr'oup

Congratulations to George who graduated from Family
" Group last week. George enjoyed telling everyone in
assembly about Family Group and his achievements. If
you would like to know more about Family Group please
| get in touch with Vicky Baker 0208 941 2623

or Sue Richards-Gray on 07786171183.

Ourdoor learning

This week Comet class enjoyed their educational
visit to Kew Gardens, including a sensory treasure
hunt with tree bark, pine and lavender.

Please remember that when pupils return to school
after half term the weather will be getting
considerably colder. During the current Covid pandemic, within our risk
assessment we will continue o ensure that windows and doors will always be
open, with many outdoor learning opportfunities for pupils, as the outdoors is a
safer environment. Pupils should always come to school with named warm
clothing, including a coat. Supermarkets are starting to stock warm thermal

| vests; extra clothing layers will help your child to stay warm.

We wish you all a happy and safe half term and look forward to seeing your
children back on Monday 2" November.




